
1

Zoning Inspector

From: Bob Jacobson <Robert.Jacobson@calspan.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 2:39 PM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Reiser Property in Menteth Dr

Dear Mr Cooper, 

 

My name is Bob Jacobson.  My wife, Cathy, and I live at 5271 Menteth Dr in Canandaigua.  We also own the lot that 

Menteth Dr is on and is the private road that leads to the Reiser’s property. 

 

Cathy and I are sending you this email to make sure you and the board know that we fully support the project the 

Reisers are presenting.  We believe that their home will be a great addition to our neighborhood and to Canandaigua 

Lake.   

 

We regret that we could not be there in person tonight to verbally state our support of their plan, but are hoping you 

will let the board know that we do support the project and hope they will receive the variances necessary to move 

forward with their new home. 

 

Thanks 

 

Bob and Cathy Jacobson 

 

Robert P Jacobson 

President 

Calspan Corporation  

4455 Genesee Street 

Buffalo, NY 14225 

716.631.6862 (phone) 

716.342-5571 (cell) 

robert.jacobson@calspan.com 

www.calspan.com 

www.calspanairservices.com 
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